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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

                                 Darcie 
 
 
 
 

For being a kind friend. 
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Message from Early Years 
 

Wow what a super week… 

We are getting very excited for Christmas and 
have been completing lots of exciting activities 
such as making Christmas trees out of 
playdough, making Christmas lights (finger 
painting), creating a polar bear picture using 
cotton wool, writing Christmas cards, using 
tweezers to put pom poms onto Christmas trees, 
making Christmas chains out of pipe cleaners 
and much, much, more.   

Last week the children wrote a letter ready to 
send to Santa. On Tuesday/ Wednesday (17th/ 
18th) next week we would like to walk the 
children to the post box next to the shops to post 
their letters. The letter that the children will be 
posting is a reply from Santa which will arrive at 
their house. If you have any questions, please 
come and speak to Miss. Morton. 

 
Early Years Staff would like to say a HUGE 
WELL DONE to all the children this week in the 
Christmas performance. They were all amazing 
and we are so proud of them. We would also like 
to take this opportunity to say thank you to all the 
parents and carers for providing the children with 
fantastic costumes. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Forthcoming events 
 
Wednesday 18th December - Christmas dinner and 
Christmas Jumper Day. 
 
Our Next Theme - Are We There Yet? 
 
We will be travelling around the world and exploring 
different countries. We will be learning about different 
types of transport and how life might be different in 
other countries. 
 
On Tuesday 7th January we would like your child to 
bring in a suitcase/ bag ready for their journey on 
Chadsmead’s Airline. Children should pack ready for 
their first stop to Australia where they will be learning 
all about life down under.   
 
Homework for both Nursey and Reception 
 
Creative homework - As our next theme is ‘Are we 
there yet?’, we would like you to work with your child 
to create a type of transport out of box modelling e.g. 
car, bike, aeroplane, car etc. You can be as creative 
as you like!! Please can all models be in school by 
Tuesday 14th January ready to be put on display in 
the classroom.  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
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